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It is with great pleasure that I present some news on the growth of SightLife and the 
Northwest Lions Foundation for the 1st Quarter 2019. 
 
SightLife continues serving the Pacific Northwest with outstanding service and has 
reached incredible growth providing tissue for over 3,253 corneal transplants this first 
quarter of 2019.  This is an amazing 45% increase from the same period last year.  New 
recovery contracts have been established from Hawaii to Boston. 
 
 The Northwest Lions Foundation Board of Trustees continues to work on expanding 
our Health Screening Programs. Our mini- screening program has expanded to five 
units, in addition to our large screening unit.  We now have just over 100 Lion members 
trained to provide screening services.  We have lost our driver of the large LHSU. We 
urge all Lions in MD-19 to help in our recruitment of a new driver with a CDL drivers 
license.  This can be a part-time position.  We continue to grow our mini-screening 
units. These units are operated by local Lions Clubs. 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are now using new state of the art digital aids in 
The Foundation’s hearing program for low-income people. 
 

Please continue to help us celebrate the Northwest Lions Foundation’s 
 

 50th Birthday!! 
Restoring Sight, Hope and Hearing 

 
In closing, The Board of Trustees of the Northwest Lions Foundation would like to thank 
all the Lions and Lions Clubs in MD-19 for their continued support of White Cane Days. 
Thank you for your support as we continue to review and improve our services to your 
clubs and communities. 


